
        Memorial  Service   

5M1 Mid-Winter Convention  

  

  

  

A memorial service will be held Saturday afternoon, January 13,  2024, 

from 3:30 - 4:15 PM at the Mid-Winter Convention. This service 

honors the 5M1 Lions who passed away from December 1, 2022 

through November 30, 2023.  

  

I am asking club Presidents and Secretaries to help us recognize our 

fellow Lions.  

  

Please contact the family members and let them know when we will be 

holding this ceremony.  They are invited to attend.    

  

Submit the name of Lion who has passed, the club name, and a photo 

(the family or the funeral home can share a photo).  

 

Send to 2VDG Mike Lunde at 18 Sather CT, PO Box 373, Pine Island, 

MN 55963. Email the photo to Mike at palunde@bevcomm.net. 

Please do this by December 15th. 

mailto:palunde@bevcomm.net

